
SEVERE WEATHER 

 

We are coming to the time of year when adverse     

weather, particularly snow, can impact schools. Can we 

please remind parents/carers that the school remains 

open unless otherwise indicated on the school website. 

Closure information will be sent out by ParentMail as 

soon as possible.   

Updated information will also be available on the school 

answer phone (01778 422163) if circumstances allow.  

 

 

 

 

Family Lives offers a confidential and free helpline 
service for families in England and Wales 

(previously known as Parentline).  

They can be contacted on 0808 800 2222 for 
emotional support, information, advice and 

guidance on any aspect of parenting and family 
life. Their website is also a rich source of useful 

support and advice: https://
www.familylives.org.uk/ 

 

Family Lives also offer a range of free online 
parenting courses: https://www.familylives.org.uk/

how-we-can-help/online-parenting-courses 

SAFETY OVER CHRISTMAS 

 

 

At this time of year lots of homes will be filled with 

batteries for all those new Christmas toys. 

Parents/Carers may wish to take a look at the 

safety advice on the following link: 

 END OF TERM 

  Last day of term is                                   

Wednesday 18th December 2024 at          

3.15 p.m. 

First Day of Term 3 is                             

Monday 6th January 2025 

 

 

All the staff would like to wish 

everyone a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. 

POPPY APPEAL 

We raised a fantastic £245 for this very important 

cause. 

Thank you so much for your kind donations. 

https://mailchi.mp/capt/all-i-want-for-christmas-

is-for-my-child-to-be-safe-from-buttonbatteries?

e=25a2f8afe1 

SCHOOL MEALS 

 

 

Please note the deadline for ordering a school meal 

for Term 3 Week 1 is Tuesday 31st December 2024 

at 9.00 a.m. 

Any orders received after this date will unfortunately 

not be processed. 
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